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Greetings:  The LaBrae BOE held their regular monthly meeting Monday, October 8, 2018, in the 
Complex Band Room, and conducted the following business: 
 
 Approved the minutes of the September 10, 2018 Board Meeting. 
 Approved the September Financial Report as presented by the Treasurer. 
 Approved the payment of September Bills as presented by the Treasurer. 
 Approved the Five-Year Forecast as presented by the Treasurer. 
 Accepted the resignation letter of Janice Gibson, a high school teacher, due to retirement, 

effective May 31, 2019. 
 Accepted the resignation letter of Charlene Brandt, an intermediate teacher, due to 

retirement, effective May 31, 2019. 
 Approved a softball trip to Pigeon Forge, TN from April 18, 2019 through April 22, 2019 at no 

cost to the Board of Education. 
 Approved athletic supplemental positions for the 2018-2019 winter season. 
 Hired Demetra Noble as Varsity Softball Head Coach for the 2018-2019 school year. 
 Hired Demetra Noble as Varsity Girls Bowling Head Coach for the 2018-2019 school year. 
 Hired John Wolford as Varsity Boys Bowling Head Coach for the 2018-2019 school year. 
 Approved additional classified substitutes for the remainder of the 2018-2019 school year.  
 Approved the second reading and adoption of a Board Policy revision. 
 Approved the use of facilities request for the LaBrae Elementary Boosters to hold their annual 

Breakfast with Santa on Saturday, December 8, 2018. 
 Moved to enter into executive session to discuss security. 
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